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URSULINE COLLEGE STUDENTS SET TO STAGE  
DISNEY’S BEAUTY AND THE BEAST IN APRIL 
 
Ursuline College students will take to the stage with four performances of 
Disney’s Beauty and the Beast, beginning April 13th. 
 
“UCC has a great tradition of first class theatrical performances,” says Gerri 
Brown, Principal of Ursuline College.  “We look forward to a show that will be 
an amazing experience for the entire family!” 
 
Tickets will be sold at the UCC box office, in the lobby of the Ursuline College 
Theatre, 85 Grand Avenue, W., Chatham.  Tickets are $17.  The theatre box 
office will be open Monday to Friday from 12:00 p.m. until 6:00 p.m. during the 
month of March (excluding March Break, March 14-18) and from 12:00 p.m. 
until 7:00 p.m. beginning in April.  
 
The show will be presented on April 13, 14, 15 and 16.  Doors open at 6:30 p.m. 
and the curtain goes up at 7:00 p.m.  Several matinee performances for 
elementary school students and the general public are already sold out.  Tickets 
for the evening performances are also expected to sell quickly. 
 
For more information, visit the UCC Theatre website at: 
http://uccbeautyandthebeast.weebly.com or call the box office at 519-351-2987, 
ext. 4032. 
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